
 

 
 

Party in the Meadow FAQ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Is Party in the Meadow only for Stowe Land Trust members and donors? 
No! Party in the Meadow is a celebration of land and community, and those things belong 
to everyone. Just let us know you’re coming (register here). 
 
Is this a fundraiser? 
Nope. It’s a celebration, though we do hope that you’re inspired to support Stowe Land 
Trust’s mission of protecting the lands and waters we love for recreation, wildlife, and 
economic benefit. 
 
What should I bring? 
A picnic blanket or chair, a refillable water bottle, friends and family, and dancing shoes. 
 
Is the event rain or shine? 
Yes! In case of very inclement weather, the event will be held in the wedding tent. 
 
Will there be food? 
Yes! Woodbelly Pizza and Sisters of Anarchy Ice Cream will be on site selling slices and 
scoops. You can also feel free to bring your own picnic if you prefer. 
 
How about drinks? 
von Trapp Brewing will have a Biergarten featuring wine and Austrian-style lagers in the 
Meadow. Woodbelly will offer non-alcoholic beverages and there will be water stations. 
Outside alcoholic drinks are not permitted; however non-alcoholic beverages are welcome. 
 
What kind of music does Legendary House Red Band play? 

https://www.stowelandtrust.org/news-events/events/rsvp-community-wide/partyinthemeadow


They cover it all, but you can count on high-energy, feel-good dance music that keeps the 
party going. With a killer horn section and a lineup that includes top-tier talent straight out 
of Boston’s world-renowned Berklee College of Music, this band brings serious musical 
chops. Their lead singer is a powerhouse performer with a voice that’s as captivating as it 
is electric. 
 
Where do I park? 
Please park across the street from the concert meadow. 
 
Can I bring my dog? 
No, sorry. We love our pets too, but only service animals are permitted. 
 
How can I help reduce waste at the event? 
We’re glad you asked! We will have trash, recycling and composting on site. Please help us 
make sure that all food scraps are composted and consider using recyclable, compostable, 
and reusable items to reduce waste and our collective footprint.  
 


